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Don’t forget to follow the school on Facebook and twitter where we share all the exciting things your children have been 

doing in school.  

 

Also make sure you sign up to class Dojo where you an see the points your child is earning over the week and 

some more exciting pictures of what is happening in class.  Homework will be posted on here every Friday. 

 
 

COVID 19: New guidance   
 

The latest government changes to testing rules do not mean the end of testing altogether.  
 
Self-isolation  
Adults and children who test positive will continue to be advised to stay at home and avoid contact with 
other people for at least 5 full days and then continue to follow the guidance until they have received 2 
negative test results on consecutive days. 
 
In addition, the Government will no longer ask fully vaccinated close contacts and those aged under 18 to 
test daily for 7 days and routine contact tracing will end. 
 
Should parents send their child to school if they think they have COVID-19? 
If a child has any of the main symptoms or a positive test result, the public health advice remains 
unchanged and is to stay at home and avoid contact with other people. Anyone with any of the main 
COVID-19 symptoms should take an LFT test or order a test and is advised to stay at home while waiting 
for the result. If they test positive, they are advised to follow public health advice. 
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Parents Evening.  

 

Parents evening will take place on Tuesday 8th March in school. It will be lovely to finally be able to meet with parents face to 

face so please use the ParentMail system to sign up for an appointment. Bookings will be live from 4pm on Friday 25th 

February and they will close the following Saturday 5th March. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

 

 

 

 

World book day takes place on Thursday 3rd March.   

Don’t forget children can dress as their favourite book 

character and parents are invited to come in at 2:30pm onwards 

to see what the children have been doing in class and do some 

reding with the children.  

 

 
In the morning we will be holding a special breakfast for all 

children as part of The Great Big Breakfast (campaign from 

Magic Breakfast). There will be a variety of breakfasts for the 

children to try.  
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